
My name is Michael Viles, and I am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. It's the 
parent’s job to choose what's best for our children, not the government. Certain schools might be perfect for some children, while 
some children may do much better in another school. The government needs to stop trying to tell us parents what's best for our 
health, our children, our anything. Limited government, not big government.


